
 

Restriction of the rights of law-abiding Oregon gun owners, including but not limited to confiscation of 
personal property, will not save a single life.  If you want to save lives, fund mental health diagnosis, 
treatment and care.  Law-abiding Oregonians are not the ones committing the crimes.  The fact that our 
Oregon legislature would even think of restricting the rights and freedoms of the law-abiding in 
response to the actions of the lawless is appalling.  We are not the problem, and punishing us is not the 
solution. 
  
Please OPPOSE SB 978. 
  
Thank you. 
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